

Dear Parents / Guardians

Welcome back to Term 3. Unfortunately, once again under different circumstances but none the less for our year 11 and 12 students we are extremely grateful to have them on site completing face to face learning.

Due to the current conditions the College is taking steps to ensure the safety of our school community. One strategy being employed to minimise the risk of students on site is to minimise the amount of time they are here for. Therefore, students who complete a program on school site on Wednesdays will now be dismissed at 11:40am rather than 12:50pm. This means that the tutorial program will not run for the foreseeable future. In addition, we request that students do not access the school site until 8:40 am and leave the premises as soon as their program has been completed for the day.

If at any stage you have any questions relating to Senior School, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Brannan in the Sub School Office at the College.

We look forward to working with you and your child for the remainder of their education with Lyndhurst Secondary College.

Regards,

Anthony Brannan Senior Sub School Leader

Monday 13th July 2020